Re: {Matter No.[BCP-22-05-002827]}{Burda, Steven}

From <reservations@rooms101.com>
To Rosanio, Pamela <prosanio@attorneygeneral.gov>
Date 07/03/202212:20

Even though the client signed documentation authorizing the $200 charge, in an act of good
faith we issued a refund back to him for the $200.00 on 2/1/2022

Michele Teitelbaum
Manager

On ©7/03/2022 12:12, Rosanio, Pamela wrote:

Please see the attached document(s) related to a consumer complaint
that was filed against you and/or your business with the Pennsylvania
Office of Attorney General, Bureau of Consumer Protection.

Sincerely,

Pennsylvania Office of Attorney General
Bureau of Consumer Protection

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity
to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. Any use of this information other than by the intended
recipient is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please
send a reply e-mail to the sender and delete the material from any and
all computers. Unintended transmissions shall not constitute waiver
of any applicable attorney-client or any other applicable privilege.
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